## Attachment 3b. Follow up Survey Reminder:

## [Word version of email reminder]

Dear Certificate Holder:

I'm writing to remind you to please take the survey located here: [LINK TO BE CREATED]. As a reminder, this is a very brief, 9-question survey which will help us evaluate the educational content and its value in your everyday work.

Your participation in this survey is voluntary. Your survey responses will be used only to help us evaluate the certification and its value in your work. We will not share or release your personally identifiable information, such as your name, address, or email.

Thank you for your time. Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Laurel Berman, PhD
Environmental Health Scientist
Agency for Toxic Substances and Disease Registry
<a href="mailto:laberman@cdc.gov">laberman@cdc.gov</a>
312-886-7476